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Alice Geary

From: Stacey Wrenn
Sent: Thursday, 30 March 2023 2:08 pm
To: Matthew Bradley
Subject: Chateau - health and safety

Hiya MaƩ, 
 
Hope you’re having a good week. 
 
In our conversaƟon last week, I think you menƟoned the approach LINZ takes when it comes to health and safety 
regarding buildings with a seismic risk? I think you said you looked at a cordon around the building at a distance that 
is 1.5x the height of the building? 
 
Can you please confirm if I got that right, and also if you have any other advice around health and safety maƩers for 
buildings with a seismic risk? 
 
Cheers, 
Stacey  
 

Stacey Wrenn (she/her) 
Principal Advisor, Operations Support 
Whare Kaupapa Atawhai | Conservation House 
Phone:  

www.doc.govt.nz 

 

 

9(2)(a)




